
EVENTS

& HAPPENINGS

The year began with the
Carbaugh family very busy at
work and school.   It was so
busy sometimes it seemed
we never had time to stop
and smell the roses - or
poppies, but that would be
getting too far ahead.
Sam has been very busy at
his job as the Director of
Engineering at the 418th
Flight Test Squadron.   The
people in the unit and at the
Flight Test Center are
absolutely the best!   In the
summer, he was asked to
assume another engineering
management position but
was able squeeze another
year to

finish some things he started
at the squadron.   With all the
changes being made in the Air
Force to combine
organizations and reduce
manpower or contract work out
- it is only a matter of time
before Sam will have a new
job.   While he has worked in
many positions in the last 18
years - he's never been quite
so happy as he has been here.

LOCAL INFO

This part of California -
the high desert just north
of Los Angeles and just
south of Death Valley -
received an unusual
amount of spring rains. 
This rain produced an
explosion of color in the
desert as the wild flowers
bloomed.   The native
poppies were especially
abundant. 
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